
Aliah University
Hostel Management Committee

Notification

Date: 29/11/2017

The guest boarders of the Girls’ Hostel, who were provided temporary
accommodation following their pleas,  are hereby instructed to vacate their seats
as the selected boarders have been allocated the same.

However, considering  the ensuing semester examination the HMC, after a
threadbare discussion  in their 15th general meeting held on 28/11/2017, has
agreed to accommodate  the Guest  Boarders  in the Guest  Rooms  of the Girls’
Hostel during the period of the said examination.

The decision has been intimated to the Warden and matrons of the Girls’ Hostel
and they were given the responsibility  to make necessary  arrangements  to
accommodate the changes. You are advised to co-operate  with the Warden and
the Matrons.
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